
 
 

 Reading Stars 
 

Well done to these lucky children whose tickets where drawn 
this week. 

 
Reception—Mercy 

Year 1— Caleb 
Year 2– Thomas Hu 

Year 3— Kiki 
Year 4—Eva 

Year 5—Oliver 
Year 6—Zeffie 

 
Thankyou to all the parents who have listened to and read with your children this week,  

you are making a huge difference in their lives—well done. 

Our Mission statement at St Joseph’s encompasses our ethos and values:  

Inspired by Jesus, we grow closer to God through prayer and worship. We 
always do our best and show respect, love and care for everyone.  

 
Tree Dressing Assembly 

 
On Friday 2nd December the whole school will gather together to 

dress the Christmas tree in the hall—we have missed this over the last 
few years and we are looking forward to gathering together to sing 

Christmas songs and decorate the Christmas tree—every child will help 
hang a bauble on the tree.  Children and staff can wear a Christmas 

jumper or top with their school uniform that day to help us get in the 
Christmas mood. 

 

  

Y4 Football 
Well done to the children who represented St Josephs at Finch 

Farm on Wednesday.  They played on through terrible wet 
weather without any complaints and finished 3rd in the  

tournament—well done they  won 2 of the 4 games they  played 
drawing the other 2—great sportsmanship  

throughout every game—well done ! 



 

  
Parents Evening 

 
Parents are invited to make an appointment to meet with your child’s 
class teacher on Wednesday 30th November or Thursday 1st Decem-

ber.  Please follow the link that was sent out to you or phone the 
school office who can help make an appointment. 

 
Christmas Draw 

 
On  Friday 2nd December when children are allowed to wear a 

Christmas jumper we are asking the children to bring in a donation 
for the Christmas Draw. 

We are always so grateful for the generosity in the past in  
regards to the donations made for the Christmas Draw so we can 

make up hampers as prizes.   
I would also like to thank those parents who have been able to  

donate other prizes. 
 

To ensure we have a selection of prize hampers we would like to suggest children in  
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 bring in chocolate such as a box of chocolates or a selection 

box for a child’s hamper. 
 

Key stage 2—Years 3,4,5,& 6 to bring in a bottle for an adults drink hamper. 
 

Any donations gratefully received. 
 

Draw cards will be sent home with the children on Friday. 

 

  
Good Luck  

 
A huge good luck from everybody at St Josephs to Mason in year 
6 who will be representing Knowsley in the Merseyside Primary  

Cross-Country Championships at Sefton park tomorrow.   



 

School Menu 

This week the children will have a 3 choices.  Option 1 will be a hot meal (see table below), 
option 2 will be a jacket potato and Option 3 will be sandwiches. 

 
 Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Monday 

Option 1 All day  
breakfast 

Cheese &  

Tomato Pasta 

Roast Pork 
Dinner 

Fish  

 & chips 

Cheese &  
Tomato Panini 

 

Attendance 

       Well done Y2 and Y5 this week great attendance in both 
classes.  Hope everyone will be fit and well next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Year 2 you have won the  

    attendance this week .   

        

R 85.7% 

Y1 94% 

Y2 98.6% 

Y3  92.4% 

Y4 95.7% 

Y5 98.3% 

Y6 94.5% 

Remember attending school is so important, as is  

being on time.  

Our school target is 97% 

 

Our overall school attendance is 94.4% 

Green met the target or exceeded, yellow just below, red 
is below and must be improved. 

Next week: 

 

• Parents Evening Wednesday 30th November & Thursday 1st December 

• Tree Dressing Assembly / Christmas jumper day—Friday 2nd December 

 

Keep Safe and God Bless 

Ms McIlroy 


